On behalf of the Catholic Bishops of England and Wales,
Archbishop Vincent Nichols,
President of the Catholic Bishops’ Conference,
invites you to attend a

Mass of Thanksgiving

in honour of the

X1V Summer Paralympic Games

on

Saturday 8th September 2012
at 12:30pm
at St George's Cathedral, Southwark, London SE1

in the presence of

Catholic Bishops of England and Wales

Seats are unreserved For more information, please contact
www.catholic2012.com frank-vanvelzen@anchorhouseuk.org
www.southwark-rc-cathedral.org.uk, phone +44(0)7519 928311



